
SYLMAR, Calif. (Dec. 7, 2018) – The Sunshine Canyon Landfill team announced this 
week additional landfill gas collection and control system enhancements. A project 
recently initiated will relocate 40 gas wellheads from the active disposal area to a 
manifold system located away from the disposal area. The objectives of this project 
are to preserve the integrity of the gas infrastructure for continued operation and 
provide safe and easy access for our technicians to tune the wellheads for optimal 
gas collection in the disposal area during filling operations. When completed, this  
will also create additional unobstructed space at the disposal area to further support 
safe and efficient landfill operations.

To learn more about Sunshine Canyon Landfill, visit us online at 
sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/.
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